June 18, 1985

TO: Bob Burgdorf
FROM: FKent Waldre

SUBJ: Effective and Comprehensive Equal Opportunity Laws

Your working draft was excellent and I have only a few
suggestions.

1. That all new legislation be packaged under one title such as
"The Americans with Disabilities Act of 1986". 1In this way, I
feel the recommended legislative changes can be marketed much
more effectively.

2. That a chart be composed detailing the various definitions of
disability utilized by different Federal agencies. This will
emphasize the need for a uniform definition of disability across
all Federal programs.
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